
Chairman Larson and members of the committee, 

I am addressing you all in regards to the proposed SB 2282 legislation. I support this amendment to  

include a window of opportunity for victims to pursue civil damages. This amendment would provide the  

opportunity for financial compensation to those that were victimized and not given fair opportunity to  

seek justice. Please consider giving the victims that have exceeded the statue of limitations a two-year  

window opportunity to come forward and present their case to the court. These actions will provide  

another crucial part in the healing process of trauma from sexual assault. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Amanda Eppler 

ND born and raised, Auntie, Sister, Friend, and Care provider 

   


